
 

BEGINNING OF REVIEW NOTICE 

Certificate of Need Application 

 

Applicant, Project Description, and Estimated Capital Cost: 

Total Renal Care Inc., a wholly owned subsidiary of DaVita Inc., proposes to add five non-special 

circumstance dialysis stations to its existing kidney dialysis center, DaVita Redondo Heights 

Dialysis, located at 31811 Pacific Highway South Suite A, Federal Way, WA 98003 within the 

King County 5 End Stage Renal Disease (ESRD) Planning Area. The estimated cost for this project 

is $200,597. 

 

Public Hearing: No public hearing will be held unless requested. To request a hearing, the request 

must be in writing and include the name, address, and signature of the person making the request. 

The deadline for requesting a hearing is Tuesday, July 30, 2024. If a public hearing is scheduled, 

the hearing notice will be published in The Seattle Times at least 15 days before the date of the 

hearing. 

 

Public Comment Period: Written comments must be received at the Certificate of Need Program 

office on or before Monday, August 19, 2024. Faxed comments and hearing requests are not 

accepted. Send written comments to: 

 

e-mail:  CN@doh.wa.gov e-mail: ashley.noble@doh.wa.gov 

 

Anticipated Decision Date:  Friday, October 18, 2024 

If you have any questions or would like additional information, please reach out to Ashley Noble 

with the Certificate of Need Program at the email above. For more information, log into our 

website, www.doh.wa.gov/cn.  
 
 
 

http://www.doh.wa.gov/cn

